

## Unlocking Potential | Creating Opportunity

February 2025

## **Dear Parents/Carers**

Following last year's uniform consultation, we are excited to inform you that we will be introducing a Summer Polo Shirt for students to wear during the **Summer Term only**. These tops are optional.

These Polo Shirts would replace the shirt, tie and blazer. If students are not wearing the Polo Shirt, they will be required to be in full school uniform as normal. We will still continue to make uniform allowances in extreme heat as always.

We are pleased to announce that they are now available for purchase. If you would like your child to have one of these Summer Polo Shirts, you can place your order via ParentPay or visit our uniform shop, which is open daily until 09:00 AM when the school is in session.

Please find below the sizes and costs for the Summer tops:

28" Polo Tops	£10.00
30/32 Polo Tops	£10.00
34" Polo Tops	£10.00
Small Polo Tops 34/36	£10.00
Medium Polo Tops 38/40	£12.75
Large Polo Tops 42/44	£12.75
XL Polo Tops 46/48	£12.75

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mr Prankerd

Headteacher

www.fareham-academy.co.uk

St Anne's Grove, Fareham, Hampshire, PO14 1JJ 01329 318003 • enquiries@fareham-academy.co.uk • @farehamacademy Headteacher: Mr C Prankerd, BSc (Hons), NPQH